
“Thank you so much both for this opportunity and also for the generosity of 
the AAOF. The funds make a tremendous difference, and I am humbled to 

have the chance to receive such a gift.”
— Dr. Lauren Brubaker (Class of 2021)

Resident Shout-Outs to AAOF
Residents respond to the AAO Foundation's Resident Gift Program.

“The Resident Gift was an incredibly generous contribution from the AAOF that 
facilitated transfer for countless residents across the country. I can speak to the 

fact that in previous years students have not attended AAO due to financial 
reasons but this year we had one the greatest turnouts due to this kind gift." 

— Greg Asatrian (Class of 2019)

“I am so impressed with the energy behind AAOF this year! The stipend and the interactive 
survey at the AAO were a truly brilliant way to engage residents at a time when we most 

need the assistance. More importantly, this gesture plants the seed for the critical tenant of 
our profession: the spirit of giving. I truly enjoyed meeting the incredible minds leading the 

AAOF and I am proud to become a contributing member.”
— Hillary E. Lathrop (Class of 2019) & Vanguard Society Member

“I'd like to thank the AAO Foundation for their generous donation. It really meant a lot to my 
fellow co-residents and me as it allowed us to participate in Organized Orthodontics on a 
national level to learn about the changes affecting our profession and how we can help. 
Furthermore, listening to the world-renowned orthodontists discuss new and innovative 

treatment approaches was fascinating and inspiring. I am so grateful for the continued support 
the AAOF provides to all residents..”

— Guneet Kainth (Class of 2019)
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